
Letter from AAG Benjamin Fitt to Frank Catalano

Letter dated September 13, 1991 from AAG Benjamin Fitt to Frank Catalano, Office of the State Comptroller, enclosing letter 
certifying the Estate of Russell G. Oswald.

Identifier
NYSA_W0100-21_00023331

Source
"New York State Department of Law special investigation files relating to the Attica uprising, circa 1971-2001. W0100-21."

Rights
This record is not part of the New York State Archives' collection and is presented on our project partner's behalf for educational use 
only. Please contact the home repository for information on copyright and reproductions.

More From This Series
Department of Law special investigation files relating to the Attica uprising


